
Attention Seniors! 

CLT TEST – Wednesday, June 18th 

 

If you still have a testing graduation requirement to meet (Math 
and/or Reading), please plan to attend the CLT test being given on 
Wednesday, June 18th. There will be no makeup day for the test. The 
test will be given at the main campuses on the east (Daytona) and 
west (Deltona) side. These are the same sites we used for the May 
test. Please plan to arrive by 9:00 AM as late testers will not be 
allowed. 

Please contact Deborah Croak at 386-304-0086 if you intend to take 
the test at the east main campus. You will contact Gillian Sayyah at 
386-738-9150 if you are taking the test at the main Deltona campus. 
You will only sit for the part of the test you need. Please contact your 
main campus for any questions. 


